
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Students,						April 13, 2016

Our Middle School Service Day is coming up on Tuesday, May 3.  Each year, our entire Middle School spends a day volunteering at various organizations around the city as part of our service component for Biblical Studies.  This year, our class will be going to Union Gospel Mission.  UGM has four locations, and our class will be going to their warehouse, located at Unit B-1456 Church Ave.  The phone number there is 204-998-5528.  While we are there, we will be sorting through clothing and other donations.  
For lunch, we will be taking the students to a nearby restaurant on McPhillips.  Students are also able to bring a bagged lunch if they choose.  Please have your child bring along money if they choose to go to a restaurant for lunch.   We require at least two parents to accompany us.  We will be taking the MBCI van to UGM, and Heather and I will drive as well.  We will be spending the entire day at the warehouse.  Please feel free to join us for the whole day, or even just part of the day.  We would appreciate any time that you could spare.  Please email me at:  mulrich@mbci.mb.ca.

				Leaving MBCI:  May 3, 9:00am
				Lunch:  12:00-1:00pm
				Leaving UGM:  2:15pm

Students should come prepared in clothing that allows them to work all day in a warehouse.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

									Sincerely,

									Monica Ulrich
									Heather Lange

